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The Wisconsin Department of Corrections (DOC) has notified the Eau Claire Police Department Sex
Offender Tyler N. Mills (DOB: 09/16/1979) will be released from prison on April 30, 2019. Mills will be
under the supervision of DOC. Mills' previous convictions include:

Voyeurism - King County, WA (March 3, 2003)

Voyeurism - King County, WA (December 16, 2003)

Communicating with a Minor for Immoral Purposes - King County WA (May 2, 2005)
Child Enticement Eau Claire County, WI (May 6, 2008)

Mills will be residing in the 100 Block lllinois Street in the City of Eau Claire.

The primary focus of Mills DOC release plan is to insure public safety. Mills' conditions of release
include:

Lifetime sex offender registrant.

Comply with all sex offender registrant rules.

Lifetime GPS monitoring.

No contact with juveniles.

No use of the Internet or electronic devices.

No use of alcohol or entering taverns.

Only allowed to leave residence between hours of 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

The Eau Claire Police Department would like to remind the public all sex offenders in Wisconsin are listed
on the DOC Sex Offender Registry website at http://offender.doc.state.wi.us/public/

Inquiries regarding Tyler Mills should be directed to Wisconsin Department of Corrections Field
Supervisor Lona Sullivan at 715-450-1558.
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